ADHESIVES OF THE 1878-1880 PERIOD, AND LATER IN A FEW CASES, ARE SOMETIMES
FOUND BEARING CORK OBLITERATIONS. THESE CORKS WERE PROBABLY USED IN PLACE
OF THE AO3 MARKS AT GEORGETOWN WHICH WERE WEARING OUT BY THAT TIME. WHILE
SOME OF THESE CORKS SHOW NEAT DESIGNS, NONE EXHIBIT THE ORIGINALITY OF THE
CORKS CUT BY POSTMASTERS IN THE U.S. FOR CANCELLING THEIR BANKNOTE ISSUES.




